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April and May is always a welcome time for all of our artists 
wanting to get outside and paint everything that grows; flowers, 
trees, grass and kids. You will probably see some of us outside
with our easels, painting all around Star Harbor, Malakoff and the 
lake area. Why, we even had a group that went to Italy to get 
material to paint. Rosalie, Sue, Norma, Selwyn and Carolyn have 
just returned from their trip, with literally thousands of 
pictures, all waiting to be turned in to some wonderful paintings, 
we hope. A great time was had by all.

May has us looking forward to a workshop with Dallas artist, 
Priscilla Krejci, who will conduct a workshop on painting waterfalls 
and techniques for painting rushing water. Promises to be a great 
day!

Be sure and check out the art that is hanging in the City Hall 
building. As in every month we have some beautiful works on 
display by some of our members. We love sharing our passion for 
art with the community and we always appreciate your support and 
comments. 

Remember that we paint most Fridays at City Hall from around 
9:30am to whenever we stop, so drop by and check out the latest 
and greatest. And also check out our wonderful web site 
www.starharborws.org to see the art work of our members and 
read about what our great bunch of artists is doing.

Ciao for now  (Oh that rhymes)

Carolyn Seely
Secretary SHWS
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